
An E-mail to Mr. Andrew 
 

Dear Andrew,  
 I can’t wait to explore Hong Kong with you in July! I have a good plan. 
 In the morning, we will go to the Peak. We will go to the Peak by MTR. We 

will look at the beautiful view there. The view is very famous. We will take some 
beautiful photos too because we can show the view to our friends. 

 In the afternoon, we will go to Tsim Sha Tsui. We will go there by MTR. We 
will visit the Avenue of Stars because there is interesting. Then we will go shopping in 
the shopping centres. I will buy some gifts for Mum and Dad. We will be happy. 

 We can meet at McDonald’s Restaurant at 9:00 a.m. It is near our school. 
You can take a look at the map I attached to this e-mail. Go out of our school and 
turn left. Go straight ahead. The restaurant is on you left. It is next to Manning’s. I am 
looking forward to exploring Hong Kong with you! Talk to you later. 
From, 
Ron. 

By Chan Long Hin, Ron (4B) 


